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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
AppROVAL fOR ESTAbLiShMENT Of

pOST-DOCTORAL SCiENTifiC RESEARCh WORkSTATiON

The board of directors (the “Board”) of SSY Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the Group has received the notification from 
the National Post-doctoral Management Committee of the Ministry of Human Resources and Social 
Security of the People’s Republic of China as forwarded by Hebei Provincial Department of Human 
Resources and Social Security, which has granted the approval for the establishment of post-doctoral 
scientific research workstation.

The Group will commence the organisational set up and staff management of the post-doctoral work 
and recruitment of post-doctoral research staff in accordance with the research projects specified 
in the application (including research projects for new drugs of cardiovascular, psychiatric, anti-
bacterial and anti-viral categories).

The Board is of the view that the establishment of the post-doctoral scientific research workstation 
will further enhance the Group’s innovation ability and strengths to support its future development. 
This announcement is a voluntary announcement made by the Company to keep the shareholders and 
potential investors informed of the latest business development of the Group.
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